
When: 	 Tuesday 28 June 2016

What: 	 SCLAA Members are invited to visit the DJR Team Penske workshop in Staplyton. The tour 
will not only cover the V8 Supercars team operation, but it will also focus on transportation 
and logistics for this very complex racing series.  DJR Team Penske is the result of a merger 
between two iconic motorsports entities: Dick Johnson Racing (established more than 35 
years ago) and Team Penske (established 50 years ago). The team entered the V8 Supercars 
series for the 2015 season with a single entry, before expanding to two cars for the 2016 
season.

Where: 	 10 Emeri Street
	 STAPYLTON  QLD  4207  

Cost: 	 Members 	 $10.00
	 Non Members	 $10.00
	
Time:	 9.45 am arrival for 10.00 am tour. This tour will take approximately 1 hour.
	 Attendees to meet at the Main Showroom.  

Parking:	 Street parking is available.

On-Site Contact: 	 Nick Testu  07 3287 0100

DJR Team Penske Site Visit
 Tuesday 28 June 2016

Email: secretary@sclaa.com.au         Phone: 1300 364 160 

NUMBERS ARE LIMITED SO BOOK EARLY!

Please note that Members will be given preference over non-members.  Strictly NO Competitors 
allowed on site. Your details will be passed on to the site for final approval.  Anyone not approved 
to attend this tour will be notified by email and any registration fees will be refunded.

REGISTER ONLINE NOW

https://scalaoal.wildapricot.org/widget/event-2249483/Registration

